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September 21, 2020

To: Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety
1313 Sherman St.
Denver, CO 80203

Re: Application by Peak Ranch Resource (File No. M2020041)

To whom it may concern:
I am asking for Aggrieved Party status on this application.

We oppose this permit because it will cause great harm to a protected wilderness which we value highly.  The area
around this proposed quarry is federally and county protected open space.  In addition, many ranches have created
conservation easements to protect this landscape.  The purpose of these protections is to keep exactly this sort of
industrial use from occurring.

Any industrial activity in this area is completely contrary to the natural, rural and economic values of the valley.  The
quarry and associated extremely heavy truck traffic would be dangerous and harming to the communities in the Blue
River Valley. The proposed reclamation plan is wholly inadequate for this wilderness area.  

The community, the wildlife, the fishery and all who use and value this wilderness area all require that you do not
approve this application.

Yours sincerely,
Margaret Nelson & David Krischer
4682 Meadow Dr. Unit 22
Vail, CO 81657
847-418-1227
krischer.nelson@gmail.com
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